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‘Being the best we can be, because with God all things are possible’ 

Dear Parents, 

This has been my first proper Christmas at Tibberton and St Lawrence, and I have really enjoyed          
celebrating with the children and staff at both schools. 

The St Lawrence celebration at church was a really positive reminder of the importance of giving, as well 
as having fun and enjoying ourselves. 

At Tibberton, I was busy serving gravy and puddings for Christmas dinner on Thursday, and am looking 
forward to the Church service this morning. 

The children have been so well behaved at what can be a very exciting time of year, and I have felt so 
proud of the hard work put in by both the children and the staff.  

Please remember to keep safe over the holidays; there are temptations in the colder weather that have 
been highlighted this last week, and which we need to remind our children to stay away from. 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, and looking forward to seeing you in January. 

Mrs Nash.  Executive Head 

 

 

 

As our first term comes to a close may I start by thanking you all for your support with your children’s 

learning; whether that be supporting reading at home, engaging with homework tasks, attending school 

events or sharing ideas and resources with school. I think we are very lucky to have the strong partnership 

between school and home. It has been a very busy term but positive term and the children have worked 

incredibly hard with their learning and risen to new challenges. We have adopted new initiatives like the 

‘Read to Write’ scheme to improve writing outcomes and our vision is to continue to enrich the             

curriculum by arranging extended opportunities by planning trips and visitors in to school. It has been 

wonderful to be able to invite parents in to school again and interact with our families and we plan to hold 

more ‘Learning Together’ workshops in the New Year, as the phonics workshop was well received.  

Just a reminder that today is the last day of term and children will return to school on Wednesday 4th 

January. Tuesday 3rd January is a Professional Development (PD) day for staff. 

May this Christmas bring only happiness  

and joy to you and your family. Wishing you a wonderful 

Christmas and blessed New Year! 

 

 

 

A message from Mrs Moore 
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It was really exciting to see 

Santa and making Christmas 

crafts made me feel festive  - 

Isla 

I have been feeling very    

excited this week seeing   

Santa  - Noah 

This week has made me feel 

like I was in the North Pole 

with all the frost outside  -  

Harry P 

I was proud of myself at 

the Christmas concert 

and happy I won the 

hamper—Ethan 



  

 

AWARDS THIS WEEK GO TO…. 

 

Teacher Awards this week. 

Class One   Freddie R  - for working so hard on his reading. 

 

Class Two    Niahm  -  lovely neat sewing making a tree decoration. 

                     Harrison B —  trying so hard to listen and learn. 

                           

Class Three   Alexis  - excellent writing. 

                      Oliver  -  for always being kind and a good friend. 

                              

Class Four    Ruben  -  excellent 100% effort. 

                      Amelia  -  fantastic writing. 

                             

 

House point winners 

This week the winning house is St George’s with a staggering  27 points. 

Well done to Arthur the House Captain and everyone who is a member of this house. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Award 

 

Class 1children have won this week’s Attendance Trophy with 
an attendance figure of 96.67% and Class 2 a close second with 

95.08% 

HOUSE NAME POINTS THIS WEEK POINTS IN TOTAL 
St David 9 327 

St Patrick 9 331 

St Andrew 20 496 

St George 27 388 

 


